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States Greffe: Scrutiny  

 
Senator Lyndon Farnham 
Deputy Chief Minister 
By Email 
 
18th May 2021 
 

Dear Deputy Chief Minister, 

 

Risks to timeline for Our Hospital Project   

 

The Future Hospital Review Panel is writing to request further information about the realistic 
timing of crucial elements of the Our Hospital Project. 

The Panel would like to be advised about the steps that the Our Hospital Team are taking to 
mitigate the risks of any further changes or delays in the timetable, particularly in light of next 
year’s June election date and the requirements of the period preceding that election and the 
restrictions on decision-making. 

We look forward to hearing from you and would appreciate a response by Wednesday 26th 
May 2021. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Senator Kristina Moore 
Chair 
Future Hospital Review Panel 
 


